
 
 
 
 

 
September 1, 2023 
 
Dear Local Business/Organization,  

  
The Belle Fourche Rec Center is planning our annual Halloween Spooktacular 
on Tuesday, October 31.  We are seeking your help to provide trick or treat 
booths for the kids of our community.  This is a FREE event taking place from 
5:00-7:30 pm in the gymnasium.   
 
We are asking your business/organization to join us for 2.5 hours of fun, 
games and great costumes!  We will provide you with a table, chairs, and 
table covering.  Bring candy/party favors for the kids and promote your 
business/group.  If you wish, you may bring flyers, more table décor and hang 
a banner. 
 
Booth participants may setup their table anytime in the afternoon on the day 
of the event.  Please contact us by October 24 to reserve your booth.  If you 
are unable to attend, we can still use your help with a donation of candy, 
prizes for the costume contest and carnival games.  Suggested donation is 
$20.  If you are able to help in any way, please contact Tessa @ 892-2467 or 
tessa@bellefourche.org.  Donations can be dropped off or sent to 1111 
National Street. 
 
We thank you for your consideration and support, 
 

  
 Tessa Anderson-Voyles 

BF Rec Program Coordinator 
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